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BUILDING A BETTER I-4
Stay Informed:

	» Project Hotline: 321-988-9375
	» Follow @i4Ultimate on Twitter
	» Subscribe to our monthly newsletter at fdot.tips/I4News
	» Subscribe to our YouTube channel at youtube.com/i4Ultimate

Visit I4Beyond.com/US1792 to learn more about this project.

This project is expected to increase safety at the I-4 and U.S. 17-92 interchange in Seminole County 
by improving sight distance for motorists, upgrading crosswalks for pedestrians and bicyclists, and 
reducing the speed limit from 50 mph to 35 mph. Construction started in fall of 2023  and is expected 
to be complete by late 2024. 

IMPROVEMENTS AT THE INTERSTATE 4 (I-4) AND U.S. 17-92 INTERCHANGE
Financial Project Identification (FPID) No.: 242592-8
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Adding a second right-turn lane from U.S. 17-92 when 
driving east to continue south on U.S. 17-92/Monroe 
Road. The dual right-turn-only lanes will stop at the 
signalized intersection with Seminole Boulevard, 
replacing the existing free-flow right turn.
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Adding an auxiliary lane on eastbound U.S. 17-92 
between the westbound I-4 exit ramp and Monroe Road.

Adding a left-turn 
lane from westbound 
Seminole Boulevard 
to U.S. 17-92/Monroe 
Road to drive south.
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Adding a right-turn lane 
from southbound U.S. 
17-92/Monroe Road 
to the eastbound I-4 
entrance ramp.
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Realigning the eastbound I-4 exit ramp to U.S. 
17-92 westbound to improve sight distance 
and adding crosswalk improvements, including 
a pedestrian-activated crossing signal.

1

1

2

4

5

3

https://youtube.com/i4Ultimate
https://i4beyond.com/project-designs/segment-designs/i-4-at-u-s-17-92-interchange-improvements/

